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SECURITY UNDERPRINTS 
In our last issue we illustrated an underprint found on a pair of stamps  
perfinned with CIH/&S of Hambro.  Member Arthur Harris wrote to us  
suggesting that it could be a symbol used by a reputable stamp dealer  
(or agent) as a means of authentication.  This is an interesting  
suggestion and may be the solution to this puzzle and to the occasional  
appearance of un-catalogued underprints on rare stamps. 
 
REQUESTS 
Non-member W. T. Brown, 230 Lake Avenue East, Carleton Place, Ontario,  
Canada K7C 1J6, is studying railway perfins world-wide and would be  
interested in exchanging data and examples with Society members.  Please  
write to him direct at the address above. 
Non-member H. P. Hunter of 25 Portico Lane, Prescot, Merseyside, L35 7JN  
is a collector of Czech perfins and is seeking to contact members with  
similar interests. 
Non-member A. E. Spencer is seeking examples of Lyre, Bell and Posthorn  
designs from various countries.    Anyone with any duplicates to sell or  
exchange should write to him direct at PO Box 6, Angelus Oaks, CA 92305.  
United States. 
 
SPANISH PERFINS                  by Roy Everett 
 

 
 
The Spanish Catalogue provides a number of real puzzles for collectors  
to solve.  E.g. the above selection. What does the design shown in  
figure      represent ?    Why did the Bank of British West Africa Ltd.,  
Santa Cruz de Teneriffe perfin Spanish stamps with figure 2 while not  
perfinning British Issues.    Figure 3 practically names the user, but  
no user has been found for it.    Is the monogram in figure 4 an inverted  
and reversed JAS or simply a very fancy "N" ? 




